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News Release
For immediate release
Government of Canada INVESTS TO HELP IMPROVE 

TRANSPORT opportunities for Growers 

TILLSONBURG, ONTARIO, AUGUST 28, 2010 – The Government of Canada is investing to help producers in the Sand Plains region improve transportation and distribution of their fruits and vegetables. The investment of up to $74,000 was announced today by Dave MacKenzie, Member of Parliament for Oxford and Parliamentary Secretary to the Minister of Public Safety, on behalf of Agriculture Minister Gerry Ritz.
 “Growers in the Sand Plains region work hard to produce high quality fruits and vegetables and getting their produce to market and to kitchen tables is paramount,” said MP Mackenzie. “This investment will help growers improve their access to markets and it’s another great example of how our Government is working to strengthen our rural communities.”

The George Morris Centre, along with Erie Innovation and Commercialization (EIC), the Ontario Fruit and Vegetable Growers Association (OFVGA) and the South Central Ontario Region (SCOR) will work together to find better, more efficient ways for producers to transport their high quality produce to regional food distribution centres. Part of the project will focus on how to reduce costs and the footprint on the environment. The project will also develop best practices with an effort to return better profits to farm gate. A marketing strategy will look to increase demand and awareness for local food products and boost local agri-tourism.

This investment is being provided through the Sand Plains Community Development Fund administered by the Ontario Association of Community Futures Development Corporations. The fund targets community-based initiatives that support regional development, attract and retain people and investment, and stimulate business development and job creation.  

As of August 20th, the Sand Plains Community Development Fund has made loans valued at over $4.5 million and provided funding for community development support projects valued at over $1.7 million.

For more information on the Sand Plains Community Development Fund, please visit www.ontcfdc.com or www.sandplains.ca.
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